July 3rd, 1980

Municipality of West Hull
01d Chelsea, Que.
JOX 2NO

Attention: Mr. Douglas R. Minnes, Mayor

Dear Mr, Minnes:

On December 10th, 1979, Mr. Keith Saunders, our Director
of Maintenance and Construction, submitted a letter requesting
$1,000 for a new baseball backstop for our Club. The money
was approved in Council for the 1980 budget.

We are now in the process of finalizing the contract with
the supplier for our new backstop. We would, therefore, appreciate
the Township forwarding the money to our Club. We could then
proceed with the signing of the contract and the installation of
the new backstop. A copy of the contract will of course be sent
to the Township.

We trust that this meets with your approval.
Yours truly,

CASCADES CLUB INC.
~7

R. J. Williams

President
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